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TO: DISTRICT MATERIALS AND RESEARCH ENGINEERS

DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEE Q}—

FROM: Timothy J. Ruelke, P.E., Director, Ofﬁl:e of Maf;lfzrials
David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Cons}ruction

COPIES: Rudy Powell, Tom Byron, Bob Burleson, Chad Thompson, Nick Finch, Paul
Vinik, Mike Bergin, Rafiq Darji

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF CONCRETE CURING COMPOUNDS

The July 2014 Supplemental Specification Section 925 revised the acceptance protocol for
concrete curing compounds. For projects let after July 1, 2014, Concrete Curing Compounds are
prequalified for use and are included within the Department’s Qualified Products List (QPL).
This Memorandum is to clarify that for projects let prior to July 1, 2014, QPL approved Concrete
Curing Compounds may be used. This Memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process a
no-cost change order for projects let prior to the implementation of this revision.

For questions concerning this matter, please contact Richard DeLorenzo at 352.955.6667.
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